
Year 4 Thursday 30th April 2020 

Hi everyone, 

I hope you got on ok with Wednesday’s work – the answers should be going up for you to 

check against today. How did you get on – are you able to make sure you get the correct 

change if you go shopping? 

Here is the work for Thursday, remember to use the web links to look at the videos and take 

the quizzes first, before you have a go at the activity sheets. The videos and tutorials on the 

website will help you to understand what you are being asked to do. 

Looking forward to speaking to you all again soon, 

Miss Smith 

Maths 

Here is the link to the website for this week’s learning: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/ 

I have downloaded the activity sheets and answer sheets for you, so they should be attached 

to the email you receive, however if that doesn’t work you can also download them from our 

school website, or straight from the White Rose website via the link above. 

1. Monday – rounding decimals 

2. Tuesday – halves and quarters 

3. Wednesday – pounds and pence 

4. Thursday – ordering money 

5. Friday – surprise challenge! 

Remember that understanding and managing money is an important life skill and if you find 

any of this tricky then I’m sure an older brother or sister, or your adults, could help you with 

it. 

When ordering money make sure you know if you’re dealing with the pounds or pence or both, 

and check carefully how the amount is written out. 

Remember to check carefully where any place holders need to go, to give the value of tens or 

ones. 

Good luck! 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/

